
August 8, 2025 

 

Water Conservation ORDER  

Municipal Water System 
 

Due to high demand, no forecasted rain and current levels at the second dam (pictured below), the Town of 

Fortune are reminding users of the Municipal Water System to conserve wherever possible.  

 

The following water wastage measures should be followed for conservation purposes: 

 NO LAWN SPRINKLING INCLUDING NEW SODS/SEEDING 

 NO CAR/BOAT/VEHICLE WASHING  

 NO FILLING OF SWIMMING POOLS 

To help preserve our water supply, the Town is asking all residents to reduce outdoor water usage wherever 

possible. 

Here are a few additional tips & reminders for conservation: 

 don't let water run while washing or shaving your face, brushing your teeth or soaping your hands; 

 use the dishwasher only when it is full; 

 use laundry machines as sparingly as possible; 

 embrace the dusty look for your car; 

 flush toilets only when necessary; 

 taking quick showers; 

 check regularly for leaks and if a leak is detected it should be repaired promptly. 

  

As per section 285 of the Towns and Local Service Districts Act, those failing to comply with this order are 

subject to a non compliance fee & further legal action. 

Please note- there is a water chute located across from the Marine Service on Centre on Harbour Drive 

should anyone wish to avail as a source of alternative water supply (gardening, etc). 

Let’s work together to conserve water and safeguard our Town! 

For additional inquiries, please contact the Fortune Town Office at 709-832-2810 

Advisories  


